

Enrich the academic & cultural environment of MU by leading internationalization initiatives

Global Education Newsletter

Summer 2018

HIGHLIGHTED STORIES

UPCOMING EVENTS

International Student Orientation

• 8/23/2018 – 8/26/2018

Study Abroad Fair

- 9/12/2018
- 11AM 2PM
- SMC Atrium

George Street Block Party

- 9/20/2018
- 11AM 1PM

Study Abroad Application Deadline (winter/spring programs)

• 9/21/2018



WHAT'S HAPPENING AT GLOBAL EDUCATION?

CULTURE AND LANGUAGE SUMMER INSTITUTE – CHINA

Global Education hosted the Culture and Language Summer Institute through MU's English Language Institute (ELI). Read more.

SUMMER EXPLORATION PROGRAM – PAKISTAN

Global Education hosted the Summer Exploration Program through MU's English Language Institute (ELI). Read more.

INTERNATIONAL DELEGATION – CHINA

Millersville University recently hosted a Chinese delegation from Yancheng Teachers University. Read more.

PASSHE: INTERNATIONAL EDUCATORS NETWORK

Millersville University hosted the Pennsylvania State System of Higher Education (PASSHE): International Educators Network (IEN) summer meeting this July. Read more.



Campus Flag Project

Millersville University received a generous donation from Mr. Michael G. Warfel'84, Chairman of the Council of Trustees for a campus flag display project.

Read more.



Summer International Teaching

This summer Millersville University sent two MU instructors to participate in new international teaching opportunities in China!

Read more.

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS



We are pleased to welcome Dr. Jason Petula to the Global Education team. Dr. Petula who is an Assistant Professor in the Early, Middle and Exceptional Education Department will serve as the Faculty Coordinator of Internationalization.

GET INVOLVED WITH GLOBAL EDUCATION

If you work on international projects or are from another country, studied or worked abroad, consider participating in this campaign to showcase our MU international diversity! Read more.

Interested in volunteering with Global Education? Consider joining the Global Ambassador Program! You can be a mentor to an international student, be a speaking partner in our English Language Institute, or help out at our events during the semester. Read more.

Faculty, are you working on international projects or have an international expertise that you'd like to share with Global Education? Consider participating in the MU International Index. Read more.

EDUCATION ABROAD

Want to study abroad? There are over 300 study abroad programs available to you in the winter, spring, summer, and fall terms. Learn about your options by starting your <u>study abroad advising</u>!

Faculty, if you are interested in running an MU Guided study abroad program or interested in bringing students to an international conference or other activity, contact

<u>Olivia.Cordero@Millersville.edu</u> for more information on how to get started!

INTERNATIONAL PARTNERSHIPS

If you work with an international university on special projects, joint/virtual lectures, or other types of collaboration, consider MU becoming officially partnered with them. If you are interested in learning about international partnerships check out our webpage.



CONTACT INFORMATION

Global Education Cumberland & Adams House (717) 871-7506 Global.Education@Millersville.edu

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 8:30 – 4:30PM

GE NEWSLETTER ARCHIVES

ADVOCACY DAY

Millersville students traveled to the capitol to participate in NAFSA's Advocacy Day. This was the first year that Millersville participated in the event, sending one of our study abroad students, one of our international students, and a staff member from Global Education. Read more.

ENGLISH LANGUAGE INSTITUTE LAUNCH

Millersville is pleased to announce the launch of the English Language Institute (ELI)! This program is geared towards international students and focuses on language development for college-readiness. Read more.